
 

 

 

 
 
To All Club Units 

4 December 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Secretary 
 
I have been asked to write to you as Secretary of the Administration Committee to confirm the correct 
communication route for how issues should be referred and handled.  
 
At its recent meeting the Committee discussed the growing trend of Club Units directing enquires directly into 
Greenfields House, and that this is impacting on the flow of information as per the Region and Section 
structures. I have been asked to clarify the all DA’s and Section Areas should refer matters initially to their 
Region or Section for guidance and support.  
 
Please note that key staff within Greenfields House, will refer Club Units back to their Region or Section to 
ensure this structure is followed.  
 
I trust this request is self-explanatory but please do not hesitate to contact me for clarity.  

 
Kind regards 

 
 
Darren Whittington 
Director of Operations /Admin Committee Secretary 
 


